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Austin Alumnae Chapter
DELTA SIGMA THETA SORORITY, INC.
Moving Forward: One Delta, One Bond, One Love – We are One!
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Austin Alumnae Chapter
DELTA SIGMA THETA SORORITY, INC.



March 6, 2024

Dear Austin Alumnae Chapter Member,

The Austin Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. will vote on amendments to the Chapter’s Policies and Procedures during the April chapter meeting. This meeting will be held on Saturday, April 6, 2024, at 10:00 AM, at the Austin Community College, Highland Campus in our routine meeting area.  

We carefully listened to members present during last month’s Q&A Session and have modified areas that you will be pleased with as we move forward with the amendment process.  You may review the final recommendations available in the member portal of the Chapter’s website (www.dstatx.org).  Please plan to attend chapter meeting, if possible and exercise your vote.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Patricia Shorter, Parliamentarian and Policies and Procedures Chair.
Yours in Service,
Robin T. Blackmon
Robin T. Blackmon 
Chapter President
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Inc. 
Austin Alumnae Chapter
Blackmon.pres@gmail.com 
Patricia D. Shorter
Patricia D. Shorter
Parliamentarian, Policies and Procedures Chair
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.
Austin Alumnae Chapter
dstatxpolicies@gmail.com
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